
 
 
 

 
                                  
        20 July 2020 
 
MEDIA ALERT 
 
 
 

POSITIVE COVID-19 CASE AT LIMPOPO TREASURY 
 
 
Limpopo Provincial Treasury wishes to inform the public of a confirmed COVID-
19 case of one of our officials who is attached to our Head Office at Ismini 
Towers, 46 Hans van Rensburg street, Polokwane. 
 
The affected official confirmed the unfortunate news to the Department on 
Sunday, the 19th July 2020 upon receipt of the results.  
 
In this regard, the Head Office building will be closed effectively from today 
Monday 20th July 2020 to Wednesday 22nd July 2020, to allow health protocols to 
take effect.  
 
MEC Seaparo Sekoati wishes the affected official, who is in self-isolation, a 
speedy recovery and good health. 
 
The MEC further appeals with all employees and members of the public to do all 
in their powers to adhere to the prescribed COVID-19 regulations and protocols 
so that we can all avert the continuing spread and the devastations of the 
pandemic in our Province.  
 
Members of the public must take further note that all other Departmental Offices 
within Polokwane and in all Districts will remain open for their services. 
 
 
 
…………………………………………….End………………………………………….. 
 
Enquiries: 
Thulani Twala 
Medial Liaison Officer 
066 498 7607 
TwalaTC@treasury.limpopo.gov.za  
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